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soil disturbance within 100 feet of a wetland, and that this application has been
approved, the Board finds that the provisions of this section have been met.

Standard Condition of Approval

1. This approval is dependent upon and limited to the proposals and plans
contained in the application and supporting documents submitted and affirmed to
by the applicant. Any variation from the plans, proposals and supporting
documents, except deminimus changes as so determined by the Town Planner
which do not affect approval standards, is subject to review and approval of the
Planning Board prior to implementation.

Proposed Conditions of Approval

1. Allfees for outside consultants and Town Engineer must be paid.

2. An entrance permit is granted from the MDOT prior to the issuance of a building
permit.

3. A performance guarantee of $12,450, and an inspection fee of $250 is posted
prior to issuance of a building permit.

The Board's concerns were:

Ms. Thurber asked what was the special exception that the Board of Adjustment and
Appeals granted? Mr. Foster replied that it is a special exception for conditional use
as religious structure.

Mr. Hunt stated that a new sketch shows that the proposed location for new church
signs and the traffic pattern on that sketch appears to be different from that shown on
the site plan. Mr. Foster stated that the traffic pattern and sign location on the
updated (May 15) site plan are the correct information. (The information concerning
sign location that was on the handout was an old plan and therefore incorrect.)

Mr. Damon asked if the sign would be in front of the existing building as the handout
sketch shows? Mr. Foster stated that it will be in the same location as the existing
sign except that it will be perpendicular to the street. (This information is stated in a
note on the plan dated May 15, 1992.)

Mr. Hunt asked Ms. Larson, when referring to the Standard Condition of Approval, is
it the intention of the Board, that if or when the future parsonage or the future
fellowship hall that are depicted on the sketch are to built, the Board wants the site
plan updated and hearings held at that point? Ms. Larson replied, yes, that any
changes must be brought before the Board.

Mr. Hunt moved to adopt the Findings of Fact as read.

Mr. Damon seconded Vote: Unanimous

Mr. Hunt moved based on the Findings of Fact, the Board grant site plan approval
to Tuttle Road United Methodist Church subject to the Standard Condition of



